
Coconino National Forest offices closed tomorrow 

Flagstaff, Ariz., Oct. 2, 2017, For Immediate Release — The Coconino National Forest 

Supervisor’s Office, Flagstaff Ranger Station, Mogollon Rim Ranger Station and administrative office of 

the Red Rock Ranger District will be closed tomorrow for an All Employee meeting. 

 Offices will reopen for normal business on Wednesday (Oct. 4). The Red Rock Ranger Visitor 

Center will remain open for normal business hours. 

 For information about Coconino National Forest, please visit www.coconinonationalforest.us.  
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